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I ssue 1  

The Rotonda Rundown 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

I am amazed and so pleased with 
your children.  We had an awesome 
two weeks of Kindergarten! I am so 
excited to begin our Kindergarten 
journey together! 

We have been learning a lot about 
class rules and good manners.  The 
students are trying their best to 
follow our CUBS Rules and show 
their “magic” all day long! Ask them 
to share what they learned about   
1, 2, 3, Magic!  

Did you know that your children are 
able to find their seat, unpack their 
folder and snack, and hang up their 
belongings in their cubbies? They 
can also settle in and start their 
daily activity.  Last but not least, 
they are able to pack up their 
belongings and wait quietly at 
dismissal time. This is a huge 
accomplishment and many of these 
organizational skills will come with 
time and practice; however, I feel 
they are important and something 
that will help them as they begin 
their school journey! 

Your children are adjusting 
extremely well to our classroom 
family and the Early Learning 
Center.   

We have been practicing healthy 
routines as well! We always wash 
our hands at every bathroom visit 
and before snack time!  

Thank you for your cooperation and 
support! 

Way to go Room 123! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Rotonda 

Important Events 
 

9/26: Picture Day 

9/28: Open House- Parents 

Only 

       AM Class- 6:00-7:00 PM 

       PM Class- 7:30-8:30 PM 

Please come to learn all 

about the Kindergarten 

Curriculum! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Language Arts: 

We have listened to many great 
books these past two weeks. We 
have learned about the front 
cover, back cover, author, and 
illustrator. We have also watched 
some books on our smart board.  
Books We’ve Read: 

 Miss Bindergarten Gets Ready 
for Kindergarten 

 Know and Follow Rules 

 I’m Your Bus 

 Chicka Chicka Boom Boom 

 Listen Buddy! 

 Booming Bella 

We have learned the letters t, f, 
and b. Please be sure to read all 
Fundations Newsletters and 
Homework that are sent home 
each Friday. These activities are 
great practice and a review of the 
skills we learned throughout the 
week. You do not need to return 
these to school.  
Math:  
We are practicing counting 1 and 
2 objects and writing the 
numerals 1 and 2. We have been 
exploring the concept of same 
and different. The Math in Focus 
School to Home Connection letter 
will be sent home in your child’s 
folder at the beginning of each 
new chapter.  

 
Please don’t hesitate to email, 
write a note, or call if you have 
any concerns or questions.  My 
email address is: 
Rotondab@pasd.com 

Please have your child practice 
writing their first name at home. 
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